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Kanawha City Church of Christ 
5101 Chesterfield Ave.,  Charleston, W. Va. 25304         office@kccofc.org         304.925.7435 
 

October 31, 2023 

 Morning Assembly 

  November 5, 2023 

Emblem Handout  
  and Usher:  Richard Wagner 
 
Worship Leader  
  and Opening Prayer: Chris Morris 
  
Communion Presider: Carson Henley 
 
Contribution Count:  H & R Kinder 
 
Closing Prayer: Tom Winnell 
 
Childcare Class: Sara Henley 
   
Sound Booth & Pete Williams/        
PowerPoint:   Sara Wood 
  
Usher volunteers needed, please contact Herb 
Kinder.  

  

Privileged To Serve 

Sunday October 29, 2023 

Attendance:     56 

Contribution: $2,896.00 

Justin Hawkins (Tom McNeely’s grandnephew), 22, chemo 

treatments for testicular cancer 

 

Amy Kuhns undergoing medical tests 

 

Linda Bailey at Memorial recovering from a fall and an UTI 

 

Shelia Lucas, Regenia Mayne, The Denhams, Myrna Parker, 

Tom Winnell, Helen Stewart, Sara Wood, John Shuman, 

Charla Cline & Lanny Markland 

Remember In Prayer 

If you cannot serve as scheduled, please contact 
Tom McNeely at 304.346.5212 

Important Dates 

Contribution and Attendance 

31st Annual Men’s Inspiration Day November 4 

Pine Grove CofC 

Scott Depot 

 

Connect for Fellowship  November 5 

5:30 pm 

 
Further information on all meetings can be found on the bulletin board out-

side of the office. 

Leslie Kenney will be hosting and facilitating the 
book, Immanuel: When God Was One of Us, by April 
Bumgardner, at the Kenneys’ home, on three Tues-
days: November 28, December 12, and January 2. 
You can choose to attend the morning discussion 
at 11 am or the evening discussion at 6:30 pm. Each 
gathering will last 1.5 hours. The book can be found 

on Amazon. “Immanuel: When God Was One of Us serves as a 
gentle guide for a meaningful and contemplative Advent sea-
son.”  The book consists of daily readings. 
 
Schedule: 
 
Tuesday, November 28, 11 am or 6:30 pm  -  Introductory dis-
cussion. 

Tuesday, December 12, 11 am or 6:30 pm  -  We will discuss 
the readings through December. 

Tuesday, January 2, 11 am or 6:30 pm  -  We will discuss the 
readings through the end of Advent. 

Leslie Kenney,  4112 Staunton Ave., SE  Charleston, WV 

Tuesday Night Discussion 

The Sunday Morning Adult Bible Class 

meets at 9:30 am and is studying the 

parables of Jesus.  The class is led by 

Matt Gallagher. 

If you have any questions, please con-

tact Matt. 

Sunday Morning Adult Bible Class 
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CONNECT Program 

We are excited about our new “Connect 
For” Sunday evening program that will 
begin on October 1 and run through 
the end of November. We want to invite 
everyone to come to the building each 
Sunday evening at 5:30 pm.  

On November 5, we will Connect For Fellowship. 

On November 12, we will Connect For Service  -  
working on a service project.  

On November 19, we will Connect For Prayer  -  we 
will come together for a prayer service.  

On November 26, we will Connect For Worship  -  we 
will spend time fellowshipping and worshiping God.   

The church is working with Union Mission to 

help them provide for those in need, especially 

as the holidays are approaching.  There are 

two bins in the lobby: one for CANNED 

GOODS and one for DRY GOODS.   

CANNED GOODS include canned fruits and 

vegetables, cereal, flour, sugar, pasta sauce, canned 

pasta, beans, soups, meat/tuna or anything you would 

like to donate.  Glass jars are acceptable. 

DRY GOODS include pasta, dry beans, dry soups, nap-

kins, trash bags, toilet paper, paper towels, bleach or any-

thing you would like to donate. 

If you have any questions, please see Renee Morris. 

Union Mission Collection 

Ladies’ Book Club 

Ladies’ Bible Class 

The November/December Book Club Meet-

ing will be at the Edgewood Country Club on 

Tuesday, December 5, at 6:00 pm.  This 

meeting is the annual book exchange/

Christmas Party.  There is no book discus-

sion at this meeting. 

Dinner will be ordered from the menu.  Please contact 

Danene Hartley, if you plan on joining the dinner so she 

will be able to give Edgewood an accurate count. 

We are looking forward to the time together.  Hope to see 

you at Edgewood. 

Everyone is welcome. 

The Ladies’ Bible Class meets on 

Wednesday nights from 6:30 pm - 

7:30 pm in room 17. The class is start-

ing a new study  -  The Beatitudes by 

Matt Chandler. 

If you have any questions, please con-

tact Sheila Dale or Danene Hartley. 

If you need free access to RightNow Media, please contact 

the office. 

Trunk or Treat 

Our annual Trunk-or-Treat event was 

held this past Sunday and we’d like to 

thank all of those who participated with 

decorated cars and candy. 

Men’s Bible Class 

The Men’s Bible Class meets at the church 

building on Wednesday nights from 6:30 

pm - 7:30 pm and discusses the previous 

Sunday’s sermon.  All men are welcome.  

 If you have any questions, please contact 

Chris Morris. 
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Thank you church. Earlier this year you generously supported the Wyatt family from Juneau Alaska while 14 

year old Eli received cancer treatments at Seattle Children's. Dad Geoffrey is a school teacher and Mom Dana 

is a school principal. It was an expensive endeavor that necessitated one parent to live in Seattle for Eli's treat-

ment while the other lived in Juneau with Eli's brother. Airplane tickets alone have been a huge expense. 

They've been through a lot. Thank you for supporting them. Here is Geoffrey Wyatt's CaringBridge journal from 

Oct. 26th: 

 

It's the news we've been waiting for! After 

ringing the bell last week, we had to wait on 

one more blood test to make sure there would 

be no complications when they removed Eli's 

port. We went in this afternoon for the test and 

he let the blood be drawn like a pro. An hour 

later, we had the news that everything looked 

right for the port to come out. So, tomorrow 

afternoon he will have minor surgery to re-

move it! We will then come back to the Ronald 

McDonald House for some rest and we will be 

on a morning flight to Juneau! A special thank 

you to the person(s) who bought our return 

airline tickets. We appreciate your kindness 

and generosity. 

 

We've done a serious amount of cleaning and 

packing [at Ronald McDonald House in Seat-

tle]. Also, my sister and brother came for final 

visits. I've squeezed in a few walks around the 

neighborhood and said some goodbyes to 

people who have been helpful and supportive 

during our stay. Eli has continued to rest. 

 

Eli still will have ongoing check-ups at home 

and will have to travel back to Seattle Childrens' every 3 months. He is also considered immunocompromised 

for at least 6 months so we will have to be careful about keeping him from getting sick. But, despite the draw-

backs, we are ready!! 


